
 

Principal Weekly Message –March 6, 2020 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  This message is 

also posted on our website – just follow the principal’s message link on the front page under PARENTS. 

Preventing Illness at the Lake is essential. Please adhere to the following guidelines: 

• A fever is defined as anything 100 degrees or above and requires the child to stay home until 
they have been fever-free without taking fever reducing medication for at least 24 hours). 

• If a child has vomiting, or diarrhea they must stay home until they have been without vomiting or 
diarrhea for 12 hours. 

• Encourage handwashing  

• Additional Information: Colds, Flu, Virus Information may be found on the WCPSS website 
https://www.wcpss.net/Page/168 

Our 2nd Diving into Data night will be on Thursday, March 19th from 4:45-6:30pm. This is a chance to 
see how your student is progressing towards meeting specific math or literacy grade-level standards and 
partner with your student's teacher to set goals and ways to support their learning at home.  

Rising 6th Grade parents, we are beginning to complete Middle School Registration forms for our 
students. Please be looking for information coming in the Monday Folders from Ms. Knapp.  

Single Subject Acceleration information can be found at the following link, 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AXhZdnAA4dtd-PTUmcKPip2gJ1qHKy-K/view 

Leadership Day is March 27th. While we would like to invite all parents and community members, 
however, we do not have the space to accommodate that many guests. For this reason we invite 5th 
grade parents, Kindergarten parents, and incoming Kindergarten parents, along with our PTA Board 
members and community members. I hope you can understand. We will be streaming the event so that 
you may watch it online if you would like. 

 Our Quarterly Celebration of Learning will be held on Tuesday, March 31st during your child’s specials. 
You are invited to attend so that your child can have the opportunity to showcase what they have 
learned this quarter. 

BIKE Safety & Community Night is Friday, March 27, 2020 at 5:30-7:30 in the carpool loop at the Lake. 
We will have friends from the Wendell Fire & Police Departments as well as Food Trucks if you want to 
grab some dinner. All are welcome. You do not have to have a student at Lake Myra to attend. Bring 
your neighbors.  

The LMES PTA is having a SNACK DRIVE. All donations will go to support our students here at Lake Myra 
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who do not have the ability to bring a snack daily. You may drop donations through carpool or at the 
Front Office. Please direct any carpool helper to take it to the front office. You may also bring snack 
donations to Bike Safety Night. 

EOG Dates for June are scheduled. June 17 (3rd Grade Reading), June 18 (4th and 5th Grade Reading), 
June 22 (4th and 5th Grade Math), June 23 (3rd Grade Math), June 25 (5th Grade Science). 

Have a great weekend. 

Sincerely,    

Tina Zarzecki 

 

 

 


